D8 Zone Chair Report submitted to 19D Cabinet meeting via Zoom for Jan 29, 2022
Hello to DG Joyce and my fellow cabinet members.

Most clubs are starting to have meeting again now. It has been a slow get together, each club moving at the speed that is comfortable for them, some are still on Zoom. Many members are still not confident in the safety of meetings, even having been double vaxxed.

*  Barriere has been doing their firewood for seniors and needy people still this year.      They did a pictures in the park with Santa and a hotdog day. They also ran a Kid’s Christmas store, just for kids to buy something for their parents
*  North Kamloops is meeting, they also had a very busy December, with their 2nd annual Virtual kids Christmas party, their own Christmas party, kettle work etc. They have a new 19 year old member. Yaay for them.
*  North Shuswap is meeting, they held a Christmas Parade and did pictures with Santa. N Shuswap is also doing their meat draws
*  Sorrento is meeting. They had their Christmas party, also did a turkey dinner for seniors and a Christmas lunch for the schools. I believe they are back doing their meat draws again

*  Valleyview Overlanders are still staying active.
*  Chase is meeting. They did a Guardian Angel Christmas Tree for needy folks, Bought a new $4780.00 kiln for the Elementary School. Gained 1 New member is November and another one next week
*  Valemount: I have had very little communication with this club

.
MMR‘S are getting done, as well as Service reporting, and all clubs have reported except Valemount. I am still hoping to get them reporting. I am shooting for 100%  reporting before the end of my term.

Karen Bassett

19D Cabinet D8 Zone Chair
